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   INFORMATION FOR PARENTS           June 3, 2021
        Corpus Christi

TUITION RESERVATION DEPOSITS
Reservation Deposits are now due for the upcoming academic year.
Please come to the office Monday through Thursday to submit these payments.

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL CARE 2021/2022
We are now accepting registrations for the coming school year.  The program includes a daily
Homework Assistance Session from 3:00 – 4:00 PM to give students a good start to their evening’s
assignments, followed by activities, crafts and games.

Please contact/text Lottie Gamester at 778.227.4335 or via email at lottie.gamester@ yahoo.ca .

THANK YOU!!!  PIZZA FUND RAISER SUCCESS
Our latest fund raiser earned $156.92 for the school.  The grade three class won the Covid-Friendly
Treat Raffle which will be distributed tomorrow during school hours.

Neufelds Meat Sale Fund Raiser – June 24
Stay tuned for information regarding this upcoming opportunity to get your freezer stocked for the
Barbecue Season!!!  Information will be sent home shortly describing the wide variety of sizzling
comestibles available!  Support your school!

TLA LIBRARY BOOK RECALL
All school library books must be returned by Friday, June 11.  Any students with TLA library books after
that time will be required to pay a replacement fee.  Books may be brought to the office any time.

TLA GRADUATION 2021 – THURSDAY, JUNE 10
TLA will be hosting our annual graduation as an in-house event at the school at noon on Thursday of
the coming week.  Our banquet is scheduled for Tuesday evening on June 29, and the location will be
announced after the June 15 Covid Regulation Update.

PARENTS AND OTHER DRIVERS:
Parents and drivers are encouraged to be mindful of the traffic regulations in
place at our pick-up and drop-off spots on the streets adjacent to the school. 
Please minimize the vehicle stop time so that others may move into your
space as safely and as efficiently as possible when loading and unloading.
Thank you for keeping our students and families safe!


